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The officers and staff of Victory Lodge 1725 would like to
thank all the members that came out to cast their vote and let
their voices be heard in this election.

Congratulations to Brother Yusuf Baskin from our MLS/ Stores
department on being voted in as our new Local Lodge Vice
President for the remainder of the term.

Brother Yusuf comes with a wealth of knowledge on unionism and
strategic organizing. The rest of the current executive board
looks forward to working with Brother Yusuf to continue to
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help service our members.

We would also like to thank the other members that stepped up
to run in this election to fill the vacancy. It takes a
special type of person to volunteer to do this type of work
that can sometimes be thankless.

For any further information please contact President Helena
Thornton.
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